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Rev. Roger Sass 
 

Union Grove Veterans Home has 79 residents with 4 more coming in 2 weeks. The home 
still has three WW2 vets living at there. The home is still recovering from the hit piece that was 
in the papers. The residents are upset because the press and others are bad mouthing their 
home. One of the residents who was pictured said that he never gave permission to use his 
picture, and that they twisted his words. What he said was, “No home is perfect but this one 
comes pretty darn close.” 

  
The home has started up Wal-Mart trips for the residents.  Before I visit one on one, I 

have to have a COVID test, and I am still waiting to start up Bible study again. I am lucky 
because some of the other Hospital Reps cannot not get in to their Homes to do one on one 
visits. 

 
Union Grove is always looking for volunteers and donations. The Residents picnic at the 

home is set to happen on July15th; VOLUNTEERS NEEDED. The week of September 5th the 
home will sponsor a musical fest, there will be 5 different entertainers performing; one for each 
day; VOLUNTEERS NEEDED. If you are interested in serving, arrive at 9 am at the volunteers’ 
tent. 

 
The kitchen at Boland Hall is being remolded and when it is finished the meals for the 

residents will be cooked on sight and will no longer be shipped from King Veterans Home.  
 
This will be my last year as Hospital Liaison due to health reasons and other ministries 

I am getting involved in. So, if anyone wants to be the Hospital Liaison for Union Grove, please 
contact me at: 262-203-5340 or 262 475 4136, or contact Dan Jakubczyk at 414 764 6752 or 414 
331 0512.     
 
 This concludes my report.  
          Rev. Roger Sass U.G. Veterans Home 
       


